## Waveney Valley Partnership







## Academy Head, Waveney Valley Partnership - Simon Lea

Email: head@wvpschools.org

Website: http://www.waveneyvalleypartnership.org

11th September 2023

**Dear Parents/Guardians** 

## Year 5 & 6: Bawdsey Manor Activity Centre (PGL)

We are very excited to share the details about our Year 5-6 residential for 2024.

After the successful residential in June 2023 we have decided to return to Bawdsey Manor Activity Centre on 19<sup>th</sup> June 2024 to 21<sup>st</sup> June 2024 for the Year 5 & 6 residential and staying for two nights. We will have opportunities to extend our curriculum and enhance learning using the fantastic outdoor facilities and experienced staff. The centre is run by PGL who will take care of all the adventure activities, evening entertainment and we will be staying in the tented village. If you would like to see their website please look at <a href="https://www.pgl.co.uk">www.pgl.co.uk</a>

The total cost will be £250 which includes all the food from the evening meal on Monday, all the meals Tuesday and up to lunchtime on Wednesday, the cost of the activities and instructional coaches and the travel costs to and from Bawdsey. The centre also has a gift shop so souvenirs can be purchased if wished (pocket money Max Spend £10, the children will be responsible for looking after their own pocket money during the trip

Should you wish your son/daughter to participate please give your consent on Arbor/trips and make the £30 deposit to secure a place for your child. Please note that payments for cost of residential visits are non refundable except in exceptional circumstances. It is vital that we pay the deposit for this trip asap to secure our place as demand for this experience is high. We will need to receive a further £60 by the end of January and the remaining balance of £150 by the end of April please.

We appreciate that it is the run up to Christmas and everything is expensive so we wanted to let you know about this as soon as we could and allow part payments to spread the costs. If you live in Hoxne it may be helpful to approach The Maynard Trust as they have helped with educational visits in the past or <a href="www.themothersunion.org">www.themothersunion.org</a> who offer help with breaks away for families. We will be in touch with kit lists etc. nearer the time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sally Allmey Rowan Class Teacher Mr Sam Norfolk Sycamore Class Teacher

Small Schools - Huge Ambitions

Tel: 01379 668283 Tel: 01379 852520